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Welcome Back 
What a fun day it has been so far!  The students seem very happy 
to be back with their friends and excited for learning.  But it 
won’t be long before those school routines become habit and 
then we’ll be wondering where the year went as we’re celebrating 
at the all-school picnic on the last day of school. 

Everyone always looks so polished in their new uniforms, and it’s 
always such a big deal when the 5th grade girls can finally dress in 
a skirt and blouse. As a gentle reminder for uniforms, shoes 
cannot be canvas.  They must be leather or leather-like dress 
shoes.  The only exception is gym shoes.  Socks must be free of all 
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Milk Service 

If you ordered milk for your 
child, delivery will begin on 
Monday.  

Google Passwords 

If you are new to our school 
(grades 3-8) your child will be 
bringing home their Google 
passwords for our homework 
site as well as the sign in 
information for our online 
grading system next week.  If 
you do not have this 
information by next Friday, 
please contact Mrs. Gurbal 
(sgurbal@holyangelsschool.ne
t) Thanks. 

Substitute Teachers 

We are always looking for 
reliable substitute teachers.  If 
you or someone you know is 
interested in being added to 
our sub list, please contact 
Mrs. DuVall in the office for the 
paperwork.  You must either 
be certified to teach in the 
state of Illinois or hold a valid 
substitute teaching certificate. 
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logos.  Boys need to wear belts. Fit bits may be worn as a watch. 
No Apple watches are allowed.  Hair must be a child’s God-given 
color. 

Thank you for your patience with our new secretary, Mrs. DuVall. 
She has a tough job and although she’s helped in the office most 
of the summer, it’s very different when you have the awesome 
responsibility to run the front office.

The Yahoo/Boo Hoo Coffee was a smashing success!  Thank you 
to our Home and School Association for hosting this.  

Pictured above are our inquisitive teachers who took a break 
from our in-service on Monday to view the solar eclipse.  What a 
great lesson for them!

Finally, please be patient with me as I struggle through the 
recovery of this knee replacement.  I have a hard time walking 
still, and I’m not very patient with myself.  I still attend physical 
therapy three days a week but I’m determined to overcome this 
temporary disability.  I’m beginning to wonder if the new ramp 
and lift weren’t designed specifically for me. :)
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Required Paperwork 

If you have not already done so, 
please send in all the required 
paperwork if you are planning to 
volunteer in any capacity in our 
school.  

Please also make sure that we 
have the emergency contact list 
to the office.  There is nothing 
worse than a sick child having to 
wait in the nurse’s office while we 
search for a parent to get here. 

If your child has any type of 
medical condition requiring 
medication, please be sure that 
she has the doctor’s orders.  We 
cannot administer any 
medication without this vital 
piece (even over the counter 
medications).  

8th Grade 
Sweatshirts 

The special 8th grade sweatshirts 
have finally arrived.  We plan to 
get them out to the students 
tomorrow.  

High School Events 

We advertise upcoming events at 
the area high schools on our 
website under School Information. 
Be sure to check it out!
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